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St Mary's
Newsletter

WELCOME TO WEEK 4
It is with such sadness that we f ind ourselves back to remote schooling however the staf f  and learners of  St 
Mary's will continue to be as positive as we can and do whatever it takes to get it done. We have been through this 
experience before and we were successful, and we will  do it all again! Please know that we are here in support of  
all of  our families and learners so please get in contact if  concerns arise. We can only expect that we all simply try 
our best  given the circumstances. 

It is times like this that we again rely on our amazing parent supports more than ever. We do not expect you to 
take this journey alone, nor be the only teacher in this experience. What we do need is an expectation and 
encouragement of  learning f rom home, trust in your child's teacher and make positive check ins with your child 
as once again the f reedoms of  their world are put on hold. In among the learning, be sure to have fun, turn of f  
the screens, play a game, read a book, take a walk! All of  those experiences are the most important at this time. 

There is an increase to our onsite learners this time which at this stage in our area, given the facts and f igures of  
cases we are happy to accommodate. I recognise that everyone remaining employed is essential. I do want to be 
clear that if  our facts and f igures or cases locate closer to our community that the onsite learning capabilities 
may change. I know our families will support the school and the staf f  to ensure everyone's health and well being 
is the priority.  Onsite learners will be emailed additional information today. 

As the school will only have minimal learners onsite there is no need to enforce a staggered pick up at the end of  
the day. Bus travelers are already staggered to meet the bus pick up. Learners who are collected by parents and 
family f rom the f ront will now all be called at the 3:15pm bell. Please remain at or in your cars and masked as per 
the Victorian State Government Guidelines. 

There is a great deal of  information being sent home to families at this time and I thank you for taking the time to 
process it all. Enjoy your day with your children today and we look forward to our f irst day of  remote learning 
2.0 tomorrow! 

God Bless

Jasmine Ryan (Principal) 
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DATES AHEAD
- 7th Aug - Pie Drive Money due to school
- 17th Aug - School Board Meeting @ 7pm
- 19th Aug: Victorian State Government Restrictions 

Reviewed
- 21st Aug - Book Exchange in LOTE room 12:00 - 2:00 
- 24th Aug: P&F Meeting 
- 25th Aug: Assembly - Virtual  
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A Prayer  

This week in our prayer, we ask God to watch over us and bless us, as we go about our day 
to day activities, in our daily lives.

Dear Lord

Bless the work we do, 

the words we say, 

the love we share and the grace we show,

on our daily walk through this beautiful

and precious world.

St Mary's acknowledges 
and pays respects to the 

traditional custodians of the 
land on which we meet;  the 
Barrapa Rappa People, 
and pay respects to elders 
both past and present. 

A PRAYER

St Mary's is a Child Safe School. 

We promote the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 

I t 's Den tal  H eal th  W eek !

Dental health week runs f rom 
the 3rd-9th  August.  The NDCH 
have supplied some great tips 
for healthy teeth & gums below.

PBIS

Respect for self .
Being a resilient learner 
during remote learning.

School  Photos
School photos have been 
re-scheduled for Monday 

26th October School  M asses

All School masses will be 
canceled until further notice.

Ham  &  Pineapple Pizza - $4.00

BIRTHDAYS

- Liam Bowland 6th August
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OUR LEARNING
JUNIOR TEAM

This week the Prep learners celebrated 100 days of  
school. They had so much fun celebrating with their 
buddies. The preps completed many activities 
throughout the day. They stacked 100 cups, added 
numbers to 100, counted to 100 and wrote 100 
words. Thank you to the ?  buddies for helping them 
celebrate. Well done prep on achieving 100 day of  
school! 

The Prep, year 1 and year 2 learners have been 
continuing to build their knowledge of  phonics. The 
Preps have been learning to recognise vowels in 
words. The year 1 and year 2 learners are learning to 
recognise the dif ference between long and short 
vowel sounds in words. 

This week the junior learners have begun their unit 
on information reports. They have completed their 
pre-assessment and have been introduced to the 
purpose and structure of  an information report. 

The prep learners are learning to share objects even 
between groups in mathematics. The year 1 and 2 
learners are continuing to add Australian coins and 
notes. As well as learning to order objects based on 
length. 

SENIOR TEAM

The Year 3/4 learners have enjoyed learning some new 
collaborative learning roles to build a model of  an eye in 
Inquiry. We are continuing to build on our inferring skills 
in reading through inferring character emotions and traits 
in the texts that we read. In Mathematics, we are 
continuing our learning with addition and subtraction. 
Learners are amazing mathematicians using mathematical 
vocabulary to share and ref lect on the strategies they are 
using. 

The Year 5/6 learners loved dressing up for their buddies 
100 days of  school. We enjoyed writing together and 
having a yummy morning tea. We are continuing to create 
poetry using f igurative language to describe ourselves and 
our favourite place in the world. In Mathematics, we are 
consolidating our understanding of  subtraction. In Inquiry, 
we have created a timeline of  the history of  lights and 
sorted the dif ference between natural and artif icial lights. 
We created a model of  an eye and looked at how the eye 
allows us to see light. 

 

PIE DRIVE
Our pie drive will go ahead as planned as we would like 
to honour the commitment we made with the 
Leitchville Red Gum Bakery.  Order forms have been 
sent home with students and are due back with full 
payment no later than Friday August 7th. This can be 
dropped at school on this day, or email the form in and 
direct debit the funds. 

Collection of  pies will still take place on 20th August 
with some minor adjustments due to further 
restrictions. We are so pleased to be able to still do this, 
so please support as best you can! 
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